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October 2, 2001

Senator David Magnani

State House, Room 323

Boston, MA 02133

Dear Senator David Magnani,

Thank you for your letter regarding the proposed Cochituate Rail Trail. The Department of Environmental Management (DEM) joins with the Town of Framingham and its Board of Selectmen in supporting the transfer to The Town of Framingham of the entire railroad right of way now owned by the Massachusetts Turnpike Authority for the Cochituate Rail Trail (CRT). If the entire right of way is transferred, the DEM would be willing to accept a gift of a conservation restriction which would reinforce the linkage of the CRT with Cochituate State Park and facilitate the allocation of funding that may become available to DEM in the future for rail trail-related improvements on this right of way property.

The DEM also concurs with the Framingham Selectmen’s letter of September 21, 2001 supporting this proposal while also supporting the Framingham Planning Board’s efforts to create the CRT within the right of way if the entire right of way cannot ultimately be conveyed to the Town of Framingham. The DEM will continue to support all efforts to provide this wonderful resource to the community and the public.

Very truly yours,

Peter C. Webber

Commissioner
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CC:
Massachusetts Turnpike Authority 


Town of Framingham


A. Richard Miller
